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Dear Stakeholder, 
 
 
On June 10, 2010, the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is convening 
a stakeholder meeting to provide direction in the implementation of The “Electronic 
Waste Management  Act” P.L. 2008, c.130.   The purpose of this meeting is to review the 
Department’s expectations regarding compliance with statutory obligations under the 
Act.  Additionally, during this interim period pending proposal and adoption of 
regulations to implement the Act, the Department has developed the “Guidance on 
Complying with New Jersey’s Electronic Waste Act” document that we want to share 
with our stakeholders. This document available at www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/recycling, 
provides a discussion on Collection Plan requirements in addition to explaining the 
Department’s calculation of market share for television manufacturers and return share 
for covered electronic device manufacturers. Finally, the Department is seeking input on 
the development of program regulations.  
 
Please join us on Thursday, June 10, 2010 from 9:00 to 12:00 PM. 
Meeting location: Rutgers EcoComplex  

1200 Florence Columbus Rd 
Bordentown, NJ 08505-4200 
(609) 499-2700 

 
 
Please respond via email to Dana.Lawson@dep.state.nj.us  by June 7, 2010 if you plan to 
participate in this stakeholder session.  I look forward to our discussion on 
implementation of the New Jersey’s Electronic Waste Recycling Act.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Nancy Wittenberg,  
Assistant Commissioner 

 

 
 


